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Chris Banks

From: Landricombe, Neil •••••• &••• 5.· ·iil·wl-IiiII•• Z.UiiI·.lslI .,
Sent: 25 May 201215:34

To: chris.banks@zen.co.uk

Subject: Your ref.: 2116 (Woking Core Strategy- Further Consultation re NPPF)

Dear Mr Banks

Thank you for your letter dated 1 May 2012. We are in agreement with the Woking Borough Council's
Statement on the implications of the National Planning Policy Framework (NPPF).

We wish to highlight the following:
The Core Strategy is supported by a Strategic Flood Risk Assessment (SFRA). We recommend the Local
Authority reviews the SFRA to
ensure it is in accordance with paragraphs 7 & 8 of the 'Technical Guidance to the National Planning
Policy Framework'.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.

Regards

Neil Landricombe

Planning Liaison
planning·wallingford@environment-agency.gov.uk
F. R •••
www.environment-agency.gov.uk/deveiopers

From: Chris Banks [mailto:chris.banks@zen.co.uk]
Sent: 01 May 2012 12:12
To: UndisclosedRecipients
Subject: Woking Core Strategy- Further Consultation re NPPFetc
Importance: High

Click here to report this email as spam.

Dear All,
Please find attached a letter published today regarding consultation on the NPPFand the
new policy for Traveller sites. Please note the deadline for responses of 6pm 26th May 2012.
The council have made a response on the NPPFwhich can be found on the website as
WBC/37 as per link in the letter.

I am on holiday from the 13th May and return to the office on the 28th May 2012. Because
of this can I please ask that you do not send the paper copies by recorded delivery or
similar as there will be nobody here to receive them. If you have a need to use a courier
then I suggest you send to arrive on the 28th, otherwise normal Post will suffice.

If you any questions please fell free to contact me.

Thanks and Kind Regards
Chris

Chris Banks
Programme Officer
Woking Core Strategy
Cia Banks Solutions
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